
Dates for your Diary: 

Christmas Dinner: Wednesday 16th December 

Christmas Parties: Thursday 17th December at 2pm 

Nativity: Friday 18th December—Nursery parents invited 

School closes for Christmas: Friday 18th December at 1.30pm sharp 

School reopens for children:  Monday 4th January 2016 at 8.55am 

As we come to the end of term, I would like to wish you all a very peaceful and happy 

Christmas. Having worked hard all term, the children will be ready for a break and the op-

portunity to recharge their batteries.  

We are sad to be saying goodbye to three of our teachers this term— Ms. Symes, Ms. 

Hunter and Ms. Fahy. We would like to thank them for all their hard work at Nightingale 

and wish them all the best in their future endeavours. We would like to welcome our new 

Nursery teacher, Ms. Yvonne Hunt, who will be joining us in January. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for all your cooperation and we look 

forward to seeing you in the new year. We've had a busy and productive term with lots to 

tell you about and a few reminders to give too.  

New School Website 

We are excited to announce that our new school website is fi-

nally finished and ready to go live! Please check it out at 

www.nightingale.eschools.co.uk Our newsletters will now be 

available online, the calendar will keep you posted on upcom-

ing events and you will find pictures and lots of information 

about ongoing events in the school. We hope you enjoy it! 



Afterschool Clubs 

Afterschool clubs and Arsenal Double Club will all finish this week –there will be no clubs after 

school next week. They will recommence the week beginning 11th January 2016. The new 

timetable for next term’s clubs will be available from the office when we reopen in January. 

Beauty and the Beast 

On Monday 7th December, the whole school was 

treated to a performance of Beauty and the Beast. All 

the children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in the pan-

tomime and showed off their great voices and dance 

moves! 

Drama Auditions 

On 9th January there will be auditions for children aged 7 - 18 who ei-

ther live or attend school in Hackney.  This audition will be to recruit 

new students to our Hackney branch of the award winning Anna 

Fiorentini Theatre & Film School, which takes place on Saturdays at 

Clapton Girls' Academy. There will be several scholarships / subsidised 

places that we will be able to offer children once they have attended 

this audition. For more information, please email hello@annafiorentini.com 

Year 3 go Ice Skating! 

Last Wednesday December 2nd, Year 3 went to Broadgate ice rink in the city. They had an 

excellent day out and showed some excellent  skill on the ice! 


